
 

 

Hello Stingerz Players and Families, 

 

I hope that you are having a great summer and that you are doing well in this crazy and 
uncertain time.  I just wanted to reach out and update you on the information I have in regards 
to what the season may look like for the 2020-2021 season and answer some of the questions 
that have come my way.  
 Ringette Ontario has been working hard to develop “Return to Ringette” Guidelines, to provide 
our members with a timeframe and a plan to safely get back on the ice, and I am sure you have 
just seen they have lifted the restrictions that were in place. What this exactly means I am not 
sure but I assure you that we are working very closely with the other teams in Central Region 
and Ringette Ontario to get you all back on the ice.  
I have been in contact with the Township and together we are in the very early stages of 
planning. I assured them that we are wanting to get back on the ice and will be working with 
them to make that transition as safe as possible. Accurate numbers are very important in these 
communications and I want to make sure that we have the correct numbers for ice allocation, so 
if you haven’t already please make sure that you get registered as soon as possible and before 
the deadline of August 28.  Please make sure also that your $100 non refundable deposit is 
sent as well.   
Although Ringette Ontario has suspended all sanctioned events (league games and 
tournaments) until January, please be assured that they are working hard to bring a flexible, 
creative and regional approach for our return to Ringette and we will support whatever 
recommendations they have. 
If you want to stay up to date with Ringette Ontario’s Return to Ringette  please visit their 
website https://ringetteontario.com and I will also make sure to send out any important 
information.  
Thank you for your patience and understanding in these uncertain times. I assure you that our 
Executive is working very hard to get you back on the ice and although this season may be a 
little different then we may be used to we are very excited to be planning a safe return to the 
game we love!  If you have any questions, please reach out to me and I will do my best to 
answer them. 
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